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BODEGA BAY COMMUNITY
Sonoma County Fire District 

Launches New Fire Boat “Integrity” to Serve Sonoma Coast

Bodega Bay-The Sonoma County Fire District is 
excited to announce the official launch of its new 
state-of-the-art fire boat, Integrity, which will 
proudly serve the Sonoma Coast. This vital addition 
to the District’s emergency response capabilities 
was ceremonially introduced and launched into 
service on Monday, December 16, 2024, at 11:30 
AM in Bodega Bay.

Designed to enhance marine safety, firefighting, 
and rescue operations, Integrity is equipped with 
advanced navigation and water pumping systems, 
ensuring rapid and effective response to fires, 
medical emergencies, and hazardous situations 
along Sonoma County’s picturesque coastline.

Deputy Fire Chief Ron Busch emphasized the 
significance of this milestone: "Integrity embodies 
our commitment to safeguarding our community 
and coastline. With this vessel, we can provide a 
higher level of service, especially to those who live, 
work, and recreate along our beautiful but rugged 
coast."

The name Integrity reflects the values upheld 
by the District—Honesty, Respect, Integrity and 
dedication to the communities it serves. For more 
information, contact: Karen Hancock Community 
Outreach Specialist/Public Information Officer, 
Sonoma County Fire District, 707-230-1339, 
Email: khancock@sonomacountyfd.org


